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Dear Parents,

Newsletter

Please find your July 2025 Newsletter!
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Summer Holidays:

/
(

For children receive funding, they will be enjoying Summer Holidays from Monday 23 July

2025 from these children the nursery is close. The nursery is open for September Autumn
term on 15" September 2025 for all children.

We are looking forward for all the new children and all the children returning in September
with us.

Things to do this Summer Break:

Explore the UK's largest living coral reef and discover hundreds of aquatic creatures
at SEA LIFE London.

Hang out with Shrek and friends as you watch a live show, then take on a 4D ride and
the mirror maze at Shrek's Adventure! London.

Watch the little ones become chefs, astronauts, or firefighters at KidZania.

Climb aboard and meet Captain Woodgeft, ship cook James Robsen and other
interesting characters of the Cutty Sark.

Discover transport through the ages with all sorts of fun activities and exhibits at
the London Transport Museum.

Bring science to life and be inspired by incredible exhibitions at the Science Museum.
Enjoy an action-packed adventure at AHOY! At the National Maritime Museum.

Lose yourself in the mesmerising and magical planetarium shows at Peter Harrison
Planetarium.

Meet meerkats and enjoy outdoor activities at Lee Valley Park Farms.

Become a pirate for the day on a huge wooden pirate ship at the Diana, Princess of
Wales Memorial Playground.

Don't miss a chance to ride the miniature railway at Brockwell Park on Sundays, even if
you're not so little!

Find budget-friendly family summer activities with our guide to free things to do in
London with kids.



https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/117322-sea-life-centre-london-aquarium
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/41464948-shreks-adventure-london
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/41731066-kidzania-london
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/197352-cutty-sark-greenwich
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/116011-london-transport-museum
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/52747-science-museum
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/450869-national-maritime-museum-greenwich
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/3967238-peter-harrison-planetarium
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/3967238-peter-harrison-planetarium
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/610815-lee-valley-regional-park
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/29816957-diana-princess-of-wales-memorial-playground
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/29816957-diana-princess-of-wales-memorial-playground
https://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/place/629801-brockwell-park
http://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/family-activities/31-free-things-to-do-with-kids
http://www.visitlondon.com/things-to-do/family-activities/31-free-things-to-do-with-kids

Please can parents take 5 minutes to fill out the parent questionnaire, after

the parent evening so that we can hear your thoughts and opinions!

P=? We would also appreciate parent testimonies from staff regarding the nursery
and staff onto the website. Alternatively, please do review the nursery via Facebook,
google and Day nurseries.

Have a lovely summer break!!!!!1!




